
Lake Harriet UM Preschool                                                                                                                                               Sept 2018 

 
 
Children’s Theatre Company (CTC) will present Last Stop on Market Street, based on the Newbery 
Medal, Caldecott Honor and New York Times best-selling book by Matt de la Peña, illustrated by 
Christian Robinson. This show helps kids understand the importance of their role within their own 
communities and making human connections with people no matter what they look like or where 
they come from.  
 

 
On Wednesday, October 3rd, we will be going to the Children’s Theater 
Company in Minneapolis on our first field trip of the year. 
 
We will leave Lake Harriet UM Preschool at 9:15 am and return about 12:00 pm.  
All sessions will be going together and there is no regular preschool that day.  
Please bring your child to Preschool at 9:15 am.  We will be traveling by 
chartered school bus.  If your child is enrolled in the longer day program, please 
bring lunch and pickup at regular scheduled time, 1:00pm. 
 
The field trip will cost $18.00 per child covering the cost of the play and 
transportation.  You will be billed on your tuition statement. 
 
Each classroom will bring a limited number of chaperones.  Please speak with 
your child’s teacher if you are interested. 
 
Please sign the permission slip in your child’s classroom by Thursday, 
September 27th. 
 
On the day of the field trip please be sure your child has a good breakfast, wears 
his/her Preschool t-shirt.   
 
If you have any questions, please let us know. 
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